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TOWN OF LYNNFIELD
ANNUAL BUDGET HEARING

The Lynnfield Finance Committee and Select Board will hold the annual public hearing on the Fiscal Year
2023 budget on Wednesday, April 6, 2022 at 6:30 p.m.at the Merritt Center, 600 Market Street, 2™

floor.

Copies of the proposed budget will be available on Tuesday, March 29 after 10 a.m. at the Town Clerk’s
Office, Town Hall, the Lynnfield Public Library, and online at: https://www.town.lynnfield.ma.us

To have a copy of the proposed budget mailed to you, please email rcurtin@town.lynnfield.ma.us

Robert J. Dolan
Town Administrator



